
 

 

 

SFWS: SFWS/2023-24/P/002       Dated: 01-04-2023 

     Welcome Letter from the Principal 

Dear Parents,  

On behalf of entire team of SFWS, I am happy to extend a warm welcome to the 2023-24 School Year! 

As always, I believe this new school year will continue to usher in a season of tremendous learning, numerous 

experiences and great achievements. 

From a humble beginning in March 2017, SFWS is growing in a sustained way in the field of academics, 

sports & co-curricular activities. This standard will not only be maintained but improved upon as we promote 

and celebrate excellence through determination & hard work. 

My faculties are working hard and we remain committed to setting high standards. This is a challenging task 

demanding commitment, patience and effort from entire SFWS community. 

As parents your involvement with your child’s experience is very important and we look forward to the same 

support we received in the past session. Together, we can forge the most powerful partnership that will help us 

unlock the dream of our children’s future. 

We will be commencing another successful academic year from April 3, 2023, following the summer timings: 

 

 

Parents are requested to login to the School Appif not done as yet. Login details can be collected from the 

Class Teacher.  

Student departure will be at 1:40 P.M from Gate No.1.The school shall hold no accountability for students 

going by self or bicycles and an application needs to be submitted for the same at the school. Non-transport 

facility students will pick up their ward from the First Floor. Parent Authorisation letter shall be carried by 

the guardian in-case parents are not available to collect their ward.Kindly adhere to the below allotted rooms 

for dispersal: 

CLASS I II III IV V VI VII VIII 

ROOM NO. 24 30 23 29 28 67 68 69 

 

As we step into the new academic session, I ask all our students to be mindful of school rules, policies, and 

safety protocols. I continue to emphasize on discipline, punctuality, personal grooming, school attendance, 

commitment, and mutual respect.  

If any change in residential address or telephone number, kindly inform the school office at the earliest. 

Let us make this year come to life for each child with imagination, innovation and excellence. 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 

Principal  

Nur.- UKG 8:30 am – 12:30 pm 

I - XII 7:30 am – 1:40 pm 


